
 

Join us for the first annual 

BROOM PULL 
at the knoll on the BCPUD land 

SUNDAY FEBRUARY 12, 2017 
10:00 AM TO 1:00 PM 

FOLLOW THE STEEP PAVED ROAD UP FROM MESA-
OLEMA ROAD OR DOWN FROM THE BCPUD 

LABORATORY 

The Land Stewardship Committee of the BCPUD is sponsoring this broom pull to 
encourage the flourishing of the oak woodland habitat on our Bolinas community 
land.  We have some tools, if you have your own, they will be welcome. Please 
bring your own gloves. Energy boosting (and delicious) snacks will be on hand to 
support your efforts.  

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: GENIE_MCNAUGHTON@YAHOO.COM 

 


